
TOWN OF DICKINSON PLANNING BOARD 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

 

TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Town of Dickinson Planning Board on 

May 20, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. upon the special use permit application for the Glenwood Solar Project. 

The environmental significance of the proposed action may be reviewed incident to, and as a part 

of, said public hearing. 

 

Members of the public shall be entitled to be heard upon said application. Written communications 

in relation thereto may also be submitted prior to the hearing by contacting the Town of Dickinson 

Code Department at (607) 723-9401. Persons with disabilities who require assistance in attending 

said public hearing should contact the Town Office to request such assistance. 

 

Dated:  May 2, 2024    Hans Van Houten, Chairperson 

Planning Board 

 

  


